Board of Directors Meeting
December 10, 2019


Meeting called to order at 6:10 pm.  Agenda was approved, Diane opened with the Serenity prayer.
Minutes were read and approved.

Treasurers Report:

Sue gave report.  The club remains solvent.  Shirts are selling well.  We are almost out of Hoodies and Sue is checking to see if we can re-order more hoodies.  New computers may not be needed.  We just needed to upgrade our internet service.  There seems to be a problem with the cable box in the small room.


Activities

Robin gave report.  Activities remains solvent.  Lots of collaboration with WGP for events in 2020.
New freezer was ordered and received.  Night with Santa is looking good at this point.  Lots of toys delivered from Toys for Tots as well as door prizes.  Atlantic club has requested a replacement TV for Super Bowl.  Motion made and approved.  Paul will take care of research and purchase.  

Membership:

Diane gave report.  Total 28 memberships.   20 pd memberships. 

WACS Liaison:

No Report
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Manager’s Report:

Sue gave report.  WACS will participate in night with Santa.  Looking at about 50 kids.  Great month.  Security changes going into effect as of January 1, 2020.  New cameras, new alarms, new sign in measures to protect ALL of our patrons.  PROTECTING YOUR ANONYMITY IS OUR TOP PRIORITY.  More information regarding the new measures will be available at the café’ for your convenience.  

Outreach Report:
Paul gave report.  All is well. 

Old Business:
Bike rack has been moved to the back and now bikes are being chained to the sign under the overhang.
Much discussion regarding placing of rack.  Rack will be placed where it was for now.

New Business:
NONE!!!!
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.
